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Thank you for submitting your manuscript '' Gross Hematuria and Prostatic Cancer in Libyan 
Patients'' to Journal of Advances in Medical and Pharmaceutical Sciences. Following careful 
consideration by the journal's editorial board and a group of expert reviewers, I am pleased to inform 
you that we are accept your submission for publication in ours journal. 
 

Editor’s Details:  

Dr. Amr Ahmed El-Arabey 
Pharmacology & Toxicology Department,  Al-Azhar University, Egypt and University of Science and 
Technology of China (USTC), China 
 
 

 

 


